MARBLEMOUNT VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT

Scholarship ~ 2019
The Marblemount Fire Department will be offering at least two scholarships.  The volunteer firemen are looking for a letter of application, a high school transcript, and a description of the applicants community involvement.  An essay of the applicants educational plans and goals would also be helpful to the firemen reviewing application materials.  All materials must be mailed in by May 10th to the address below.

Mr. Bob Hopfield/Battalion Chief
c/o Marblemount Volunteer Fire Dept.

502 Newhalem St./Bldg H-20
Rockport, WA  98283
360-420-7887

DUE DATE:  May 10th, 2018
